P.O. BOX 821 @ LA CROSSE, WISCONSIN 54601

PHONE 608/784-4521

Mr. Bill Nittier
4590 South Julian
EngiLewood, CoLorado

Dear lir. NittlLer:
I am happy to confirm your reception of WILCX at EngLewood.

It 1s rather surprising to me that we could come through
since there is so much interference on 1490. We were operating
under emergency conditions during a record bliizzard and were

using L000 watts. (Night power on a class IV channel is Limited
to 250 watts.)

I used to be on the engineering staff at KOA. T started there
in 1933 when they were 12.5 KW. Helped install the 50 KW rig
and then went to the California Street studio where I was in
studio engineering and remote pickup work. Was at KOA until
1946 when I went to Colorado Springs and put in my own station,
KRDO. Put channel 13 TV on at KRDO in 1953 and was owner of
the station.

By the way I have been an amateur operator since 1926. If you
enjoy listening to radio, you should resily be fascinated by

two way conversations with everyplace in the worid. Why don't
ypu look into it? RecentlLy I was in a QSO with a station on each

of the six continents, ail at the same time.....could read everyone amr

and theyrread mel

" Thanks for the repért and best wishes!

cerely,
&ﬁ/w{/f

e Rohrer
resident and Manager
WICX






